
Download: (VotersGuide.pdf - 1MB).
  
The November 4th elections are approaching, with a multitude of candidates and questions for Oklahoma registered voters to decide on. 

The Cherokee Nation believes that informed Cherokee citizens are an important part of protecting our sovereignty. That is why the Cherokee Nation has worked to provide Oklahoma voters with information about candidates that will be on the Oklahoma ballots. A questionnaire was sent to each of the candidates in northeastern Oklahoma who are running for State Senate, State House, U.S. Senate and U.S. House of Representatives. 
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